
  

 

February 2, 2022 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,  
  
We hope you are doing well. 
  
Please be advised that AUB will resume on-campus activities tomorrow, Thursday, February 3, 
2022. 
   
  
Best regards,   
    
Office of the Registrar   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


